
 
 
Dear Future Titan Families! 
 
Our sincere hope is that this message finds you well! 
 
I realize that not all of you were able to attend our recent New Parent Sessions via Zoom.  We 
will be scheduling additional new parent sessions and will inform you of them once they are 
scheduled.  
 
Until then, you will see a YouTube video created by Mrs. Smith, our Principal, covering what is 
discussed during these sessions. 
 
We understand that many of you would like the opportunity to walk through your new school, to 
familiarize yourself with the campus and get a feel for our culture here.  We are planning on 
offering in person tours but it must be a time when students and most staff are not in the 
buildings.  We will be sharing more information on these face to face tours to give you a chance 
to sign up to attend. 
 
We are here to help you navigate through this process.  If you have any questions or concerns 
please contact me at 980-288-4811, please press option 2 or via email 
cwright@mcstemacademy.org. 
 
I am receiving enrollment forms from many of you that have been accepted and invited, thank 
you!  If you did not receive the enrollment form link or you would like to check the status of your 
child’s waitlist number you may do both on our website.  ​www.mcstemacademy.org​, click on 
Enrollment Portal, fill in the fields and it will take you to your student. 
 
Please scan and email your supporting documents to me, Channon Wright, 
cwright@mcstemacademy.org​.  I am able to print them and add them to your child’s student file. 
 
If you have not yet, please follow us on ​Facebook​, ​Instagram​, and ​Twitter​.  
 
Please join Mrs. Smith in a virtual New Parent Session, click the link below.  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=9ChSphHOV2E&t=13s 
 

http://www.mcstemacademy.org/
mailto:cwright@mcstemacademy.org
https://www.facebook.com/MallardCreekSTEMAcademy/
https://www.instagram.com/mcsatitans/?hl=es-la
https://twitter.com/MCSATitans
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=9ChSphHOV2E&t=13s


Take good care and we are looking forward to setting up meetup events as soon as we are able 
to do that safely. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Your MCSA Family 


